
General Meeting Minutes 

December 18, 2023 

 

Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order by Susan Light at 1:00 pm.  A quorum was present.  A 
motion to accept the November General Meeting Minutes was made by Lin Buckbinder 
and seconded by Candy Marsh.  The minutes were accepted by membership. 
 
Thank you to all 2023 Volunteers 
Susan thanked all past volunteers who helped throughout the past year.  People 
recognized were Lin Buckbinder, Liz Baker, Ricki Nordmeyer, Jeanne Adkins, Donna Davis, 
Nancy Dobbs, and Carol Stannard. 
 
Vote for 2024 Officers 
The following vacant positions and candidates were presented.  A motion was made by 
Donna Davis and seconded by Dave Buckbinder to accept positions to be filled as 
presented.  The motion was approved unanimously by membership.  The new 2024 
positions will be filled as follows:  
 
1st Vice President:  Candy Marsh 
Treasurer:  Carol Stannard 
Education Chairs:  Sue Anderson and David Blackman 
Monthly Art Show:  Betty Mahnke and Jacqueline Hillenburg 
Check-in Table:  Marlene Gates and Nancy Hewes 
Website:  Joan Masberg 
Auditor Liaison:  Liz Baker 
Lockers:  Lyn Lynch 
 
A motion was made by George White and seconded by Sandi Taylor to adjourn the 
meeting.  The motion was approved unanimously by membership. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:15 pm. 
 
 


